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OPM Director Launches Weekly Blog to Bring Transparency to  
Federal Workforce Management 

WASHINGTON, D.C. — Today, U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) Director 
Scott Kupor announced the launch of a new weekly blog, “Secrets of OPM,” aimed at 
offering the American public and federal employees an inside look at the agency s̓ work 
and priorities. 

Drawing on his background as a venture capital executive, Kupor brings a results-
driven and people-focused approach to workforce management and is using the blog to 
highlight how OPM is modernizing federal personnel policy to meet the challenges of 
today and tomorrow. 

“My goal is to open up OPM and make it more accessible to the people we serve,” 
Director Kupor said. “Every week, Iʼll be sharing what weʼre working on, why it 
matters, and how weʼre applying lessons from the private sector, like investing in 
human capital and staying nimble, to help government work better for everyone.” 

Read the first blog post here. 
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